
From: Radha Krishna Kanth Popuri
To: Debby Fernandez
Subject: Feedback on File # PLN21-15378 (3066 Harding Ave, Santa Clara, CA 95051)
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 3:27:56 PM

Hello Ms.Debby,
   I live in the community on 93 Blake Ave, Santa Clara, CA 95051.
I may not be able to attend the hearing but I do not have any objections to this construction.

Regards,
Radha.
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